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Notice 
 
Date: 30-10-2024 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are delighted to invite you to join us for a special “Tea with Principal” 
event at Philosophia. This will be a wonderful opportunity for you to relax, 
enjoy a warm cup of tea, and connect with the principal in an informal setting. 
 
Event Details: Tea with Principal 
 
Date: 3 November, 2024 
 
Time: 10:00 am to 10:30 am 
 
Venue: School Auditorium 
 
During this gathering, we hope to share insights about your child's progress, 
discuss ways to support their learning at home, and strengthen our 
partnership to create the best environment for their success. 
 
We look forward to seeing you and making this a memorable event. 

 

 


